‘Washington, D.C. 20505

4 Novem_ber 2004

The National Security Archive
Gelman Library, Suite 701
2130 H Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

Reference: F-2005-00136 (Archive No. 20041191CIA142)

Dear

This acknowledges receipt of your 5 October 2004 Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) request for:

The June 2004 CIA Inspector General’s Report on the
events of September 11, 2001.

We assigned your request the number referenced above. Please refer to this
number in future correspondence about this request.

We completed a thorough search for records responsive to your request
and located material that we determined is properly classified and must be
denied in its entirety on the basis of FOIA exemptions (b)(1), (b)(3), and (b)(5).

You have the right to appeal this decision by addressing your appeal to
the Agency Release Panel within 45 days from the date of this letter, in my
care. Should you choose to do this, please explain the basis of your appeal.

Sincerely,
W
~ Scott Koch :
Information and Privacy Coordinator




